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Library Hours: 

 

CLOSED: Monday, Sept. 4 

CLOSING at 3:00 pm Friday, 

Sept 8 for Used Book Sale set-up. 

 

Monday   10-6 

Tuesday-Friday  10-5 

Saturday   closed 

Sunday   closed 

 

125 West Main Street 

Grove City, PA 16127 

724-458-7320 

Fax 724-458-7332 

 

www.grovecitypalibrary.org 

GROVE CITY COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

Happy September! 

Please join us at our one-day-only Used Book Sale at Memorial 

Park on Saturday, September 9 from 9-3. There will be food trucks 

and raffle baskets, as well as books, DVDs, CDs. Prices are $5/bag 

and $10/tote (bags and totes will be provided). 

We will accept used book donations through September 8          

provided we still have storage space available; please call in        

advance to verify that we are still accepting donations.  We won’t 

accept used book donations September 9-October 8.  You may 

drop off used books again starting Monday, October 9.  

Our yearly basket raffles will be on display starting September 9 at 

the Used Book Sale.  The baskets will continue to be on display 

through December 8 at the library.  Stop by to see a great            

selection of baskets sure to appeal to everyone. 

Our fall bake sale will take place on Saturday, September 16  

starting at 10 am at the library.  There will be a large selection of baked goods available, including gluten 

free, sugar free, and dairy free choices.  Come early for the 

best selections! 

Mark your calendars for our annual fall SOUP-ER fundraiser, 

Friday, November 10.  We will again feature a variety of 

homemade soups with a chicken croissant sandwich and sides 

for your enjoyment. 

We look forward to seeing you this fall at Grove City 

Community Library! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Monday Night  
Book Group 
 
Monday, September 11 
6:30 pm  
in person and on Zoom 
 

A Walk in the Woods    
by Bill Bryson 

 

"Back in America after 
twenty years in Britain, Bill Bryson decided to    
reacquaint himself with his   native country by 
walking the 2,100-mile Appalachian Trail, which 
stretches from Georgia to Maine. The AT offers an 
astonishing landscape of silent forests and       
sparkling lakes—and to a writer with the comic 
genius of Bill Bryson, it also provides endless op-
portunities to witness the   majestic silliness of his 
fellow human beings.  For a start there’s the glori-
ously out-of-shape Stephen Katz, a buddy from 
Iowa along for the walk. But A Walk in the Woods 
is more than just a laugh-out-loud hike. Bryson’s 
acute eye is a wise witness to this beautiful but 
fragile trail, and as he tells its fascinating history, 
he makes a moving plea for the conservation of 
America’s last great wilderness. An adventure, a 
comedy, and a celebration, A Walk in the Woods 
is a modern classic of travel literature"--
Penguinrandomhouse.com. 
 
No registration required, but please read the book 
ahead of time.  
 
Contact the library if you need a copy of the book 
and to receive a Zoom invitation if you prefer to 
attend over Zoom.  

Make a Difference  
Knitting & Crochet Club 

 
Thursday, September 14 
1:30-3 pm 
Registration is not required. 

 

• This casual group is open to all-- any age, 
gender or ability! 

• Members gather to make items that can be  
donated to various local agencies, including 
Mercer County Aware, or work on projects 
for family and friends. You bring your yarn 
and needles. 

• This is not a teaching class, but if you are  

working on a project 

and have a question, 

group members are 

happy to help. 

Come and kick back with 

your needles, hooks, and 

yarn and make a difference 

in our community!  

Display Your Special Collections  

 

Do you have a collection you’d like others to see? 

The display case in the library entrance is a great 

way to showcase your collection. 

Our (locked) display case has featured teapots, 

cross-stitch, coin collections, stuffed animals, 

LEGO, and political memorabilia. We’re always 

open to new ideas and 

new collections. 

If you have a collection 

to share, please contact 

Sean at the library to 

sign up. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


